


August 7th, 2024 

City of Cathedral City  

Planning Commission Application / Letter of Interest 

 

Tracie, 

I wish to apply for a position on the Planning Commission. 

I’ve previously served on the Planning Commission for ten years, and wish to return to the Planning 

Commission.  

I’m currently serving on both the ARC and Historic Preservation Committee, and I’m fully aware that 

I’d be required to step down from those current positions. 

I’ve served in large on the ARC for over seventeen years, and have worked in the Architectural 

profession for over 45 years. I’m currently licensed as an Architect in the State of California. 

I appreciate your consideration. 

 

Thank You, 

John Anthony Rivera   




